
Sunday February 17 

Woodley Park News 

Some parents at Oyster-Adams school who are concerned about changes that might 
be coming for the school have formed a Facebook group to communicate and share 
ideas. ANC3C will have a discussion of issues regarding possible changes to the 
school's student enrollment policies at its Tuesday February 19th meeting. 

Cleveland Park Village is a new nonprofit organization created to help neighbors stay 
in the community as they age. In spite of its name (and the somewhat confusing 
description on its website), I'm told that Woodley Park is within the organization's 
territory. You can learn more about its programs at an open house this Wednesday, 
February 20th, at 1:15 pm at City Fitness, 3525 Connecticut Avenue. 

Check out goDCgo, an initiative of the District Department of Transportation that is 
designed to help reduce congestion and improve air quality through the promotion of 
sustainable transportation modes. 

Calendar 

The next meeting of the WPCA Executive Committee is Wednesday March 6th at 
Stanford starting at 7:30. The agenda should be on the website a few days before the 
meeting. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 

© Woodley Park Community Association 

 


